
 

 

 
 
 

 

Request for Proposals  

For 

The Provision of Services for the Disposal of 

Street Lamp Bulbs and Fluorescent Bulbs  

 
 

 

 

 

Site Visit 

 

 

 

 

RFP No.  981775 
 

 
 

 

  



With the island's unfavourable weather conditions emphasised by the tropical storm warning 

issued, the site visit scheduled for November 5, 2024 will be rescheduled for November 12, 

2024.  
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Reference Question JPS RESPONSE 

  Site Visit   7- Kindly facilitate a site visit during the 
week of October 28 – November 1  

Site Visit can be schedule for Tuesday, 
November 5, 2024 November 12, 2024 at 
9:00 a.m. at Washington Boulevard and 
12:00 noon at Hunts Bay Power Station 
 

 


